
PRAYER REQUESTS 

Sunday, January 22, 2017 

Your Name: _____________________ 

________________________________ 

Prayer Concern: __________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

If you would like for us to send a card 

of comfort and care to someone, please 

share their mailing address below: 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

Would you like this prayer request to be 

kept confidential?     [] Yes     [] No 

WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 Sunday, January  22nd            

  9:45 a.m.  Bible Study for All Ages 

  11:00 a.m. Worship Service 

  11:30 a.m.   Kingdom Kids 

  12:00 p.m. Children’s Dept. Sunday School Fellowship 

  6:00 p.m.  Small Group Bible Study   

Monday, January 23rd                   

                                                Office closed until noon 

 Tuesday, January 24th  

  1:00 p.m.  Line Dancing 

 6:00 p.m.  Upward Practice 

Wednesday, January 25th    

  6:00 p.m.  Prayer Meeting 

    Youth Group/Children’s Missions 

  6:45 p.m.  Choir Rehearsal 

  7:45 p.m.  Praise Team Rehearsal  

Thursday, January 26th  

  8:00 a.m.  Men’s Coffee Group @ Barth’s   

 9:00 a.m.   Benevolence 

  1:00 p.m.  Line Dancing 

  6:00 p.m.  Upward Practice   

Saturday, January 28th  

  9:00 a.m.  Upward Basketball Games 

Sunday, January 29th  

  9:45 a.m.   Bible Study for All Ages 

  11:00 a.m.  Worship Service 

  11:30 a.m.  Kingdom Kids 

  12:00 p.m.  Worship Committee Meeting  

  6:00 p.m.  Small Group Bible Study             

                               

FBC KENEDY STAFF: 

  Matt Singleton Pastor                                         matt.singleton@fbckenedy.org         

  Cameron Lynch Youth & Recreation Minister            cameron.lynch@fbckenedy.org         

  RoseMary Vickery Children’s Minister & Ministry Asst rosemary.vickery@fbckenedy.org    

  Kevin Friesen Maintenance & Custodian   kevin.friesen@fbckenedy.org            

  Amy Boelke  Financial Secretary     amy.boelke@fbckenedy.org              

 

 

ASSISTING WITH OUR SERVICE: 

  Worship Leaders:  Rob Kibbe & Patty Kinnamon 

  Vocalists:  Erin Fudge, Debbie Witte 

  Accompanists:  Jan Anderson, Donna Patton, Jay Streeter 

Michael Booker, Ram Martinez, Matt Singleton 

  Audio/Video Techs:  Lisa Atkinson, Justin Fudge, Kelsey Motes 

DEACON OF THE MONTH: 

  Month of January   Bobby Homeyer               

*Tune into 92.1 FM at 11:00 a.m. for our radio broadcast (delayed by one week) 

 

Sunday, January 22, 2017 

209 E. School Street 

Kenedy, Texas 78119 

Office: (830) 583-2539 

Web: www.fbckenedy.org 

E-Mail: church@fbckenedy.org 

FB: facebook.com/FirstBaptistKenedy 

mailto:amy.boelke@fbckenedy.org


ORDER OF SERVICE 

Welcome & Announcements 

Sing To the King 

Hallelujah  

Prayer & Offering  

#372 Living for Jesus (1,2,3) 

#349 Trust & Obey (1,3,5) 

Scripture Reading: Proverbs 6:6-11 (pg. 629) 

Sermon: Part 4- “Work & It’s Rewards” 

Invitation: #367 Wherever He Leads I’ll Go  

Closing Song 
 

*Song lyrics included in the Order of Worship are either noted as “Public Domain” or covered by church copyright license number 10930 

////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////// 

Sermon Notes: _______________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Welcome Guests! 

Thank you for being a part of the worship service today! We have a gift just for you, a 

complimentary FBC Kenedy cup. One of our Welcome Team members will bring one to you, but if 

they miss you please come by the Welcome Table in the foyer to pick one up. Also, Pastor Matt 

would love to meet you and will hang out near the stage after the service, so come by to say hello. 

 

 

Connection Cards 

You will find a Connection Card attached to your bulletin. If you are a guest, please fill out the front 

side of the card so that we may have a record of your time with us. The back side of the card can be 

used for prayer requests and prayer updates. You can drop off your card at the Welcome Table in the 

foyer or place it in the offering plate. 

 

 

Kingdom Kids 

During the sermon, Kingdom Kids (children 4 years old through 2nd grade) will have the opportunity 

to worship God at their level on the first floor of our Education Building. You can pre-register your 

child today at the Welcome Table in the foyer.  

       

 

                                                             Valentine’s Banquet 

Join us for a great meal, games, and music at this year’s banquet. It will take place on Sunday, 

February 12th in the CLC with doors opening at 5:30p.m. and the meal starting at 6:00p.m.  

This event is the Youth Ministries yearly camp fundraiser. Tickets cost $15 each and will need to 

be purchased prior to the event. They can be purchased from the church office or any of the youth.  

 

 

                                                       Dominican Republic Mission Trip 

This year’s summer mission trip is set for June 22nd-29th. There will be an interest meeting with 

more details right after the worship service on Sunday, Febrauary 5th.  

 

 

                                                              End of Year Celebration 

Make plans to join us in Worship on Sunday, February 5th for a special celebration service at 

11:00a.m. as we look back at what God did through us in 2016 and look forward to what He has in 

store for this year.  

 

 

                                                             Sharing Your Testimony 

It is good for us to hear how God has been at work in each other’s lives. If you would like to share 

your testimony of salvation or answered prayer, please check the box on your Connection Card and 

Pastor Matt will contact you.  

 

 

CONNECTION CARDS 

Sunday, January 22, 2017 

Name: ______________________ 

_______________________________ 

Cell Phone: ____________________ 

______________________________ 

______________________________ 

E-Mail: _______________________ 

______________________________ 

______________________________ 

Mailing Address: _______________ 

______________________________ 

______________________________ 

I am interested in the following: 

  [] Salvation 

  [] Baptism 

  [] Rededication 

  [] Becoming a Member 

  [] Visit From Staff Member 

  [] Learning More about FBCK 

  [] Serving at FBCK 

  [] Giving My Testimony 

 

  [] Learning More about Mission Trip 

  [] Join a Small Group  

_________________________________________ 

_________________________________________ 

     


